To the committee, | am writing to lend my support to community wind
farms. I live near Daylesford Victoria and am a member of the wind farm
co-op. The construction of small wind electricity generating plants for local
communities should be encouraged as they give people personal ownership
of their electricity encouraging local involvement and responsibility.

As for any health issues, these would surely have been discovered by now
in countries like Denmark where wind farms have been operating for many
years.

Regards David Robertson.



